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The other document attached to this newsletter is a non-modifiable 

pdf issued by the Space Weather Enterprise Forum, which was  

convened in Washington DC on 8 June 2010. 

 
ISWI Newsletter Editor, 25 June 2010. 

 

Notes: 

Page 22 (as printed on the page) is about: 

Dr Joe Davila, a Director of ISWI 

 

Page 23 (as printed on the page) is about: 

Dr Hans Haubold, another Director of ISWI; represents the UN for ISWI. 

(Note: the text on this page contains an error about the Newsletter and 

Website for ISWI.  The correct fact is: The ISWI Newsletter is being 

done by Japan and the ISWI Website is being done by Bulgaria.) 


